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Pamela Martin

From: no-reply@centralsaanich.ca

Sent: February 13, 2024 11:48 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Mayor & Council email form submission from centralsaanich.ca

Submitted on Tue, 02/13/2024 - 11:48am 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Subject 
Sign 
 
Full Name 
Sharon Glynn 
 
Phone Number 

 
 
Address 
17-2740 Stautw Road 
Saanichton, BC. V8M 0A8 
 
Email 

 
 
Message 
Dear Councillors, 
 
I am writing about a sign that was recently placed at the corner of Mount Newton Cross Road and Wallace Road. It is on the 
fence of the building that will be torn down and replaced. It says "NOW SELLING" in gigantic letters. Is it really necessary for 
it to be so large?  
 
I am requesting that the developer replace the sign with something smaller and not so unattractive.  
This may seem like a small thing, but I think it's important to retain the beauty of our community. 
 
I look forward to a response from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Sharon Glynn 

 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  




